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New city administrator for Falls City named

(KLZA)-- A new Falls City administrator has been named.

Falls City Mayor Shawna Bindle announced at Monday evening's City Council
meeting she is recommending the appointment of Kevin Cluskey, of Falls City, to
the position, effective August 14.

The Council is to consider his appointment during a special meeting August 9.

Cluskey most recently worked for Sunflower Health and from December 2014 to
April of 2018 worked as the Executive Director of the Southeast District Health
Department.

Cluskey will replace Gary Jorn who has resigned from the position.
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